
3. PHOTOGRAPHY/IMAGES POLICY  

 

The RFU wishes to ensure that photography and video footage use within 
rugby is undertaken appropriately and are committed to providing a safe 
and enjoyable environment for young people.  

• Doncaster RFC has a policy relating to the use of cameras during our 
matches, training sessions and other club occasions. 

• This includes the use of images of young people, on our website, in 
the media, in match reports and/or in club programmes or 
publications handbooks).  

• Using Video as a coaching aid 

 


